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Sat 8th July Tuckfield  Tournament 

Tues 11th July Y3/4 Slimbridge Trip 

Tues 11th July Y5/6 Performance 

Wed 12th July Y5/6 Performance 

Thurs 13th July Y6 Lifeskills Trip 

Fri 14th July Leavers Disco 

Tues 18th July Y6 Mojo Active 

Wed 19th July Leavers Lunch 

Fri  21st  July Year 6 Leavers Service 

End of School Year 

Fri 1st Sept INSET day 

Mon 4th Sept First day of term 

Excel Daily 

Well done to the following children 
who have recently received            
certificates :  

Remi, Nina, Oscar, Noah R, Emily W, 
Lily F, Benny, Jakub, Koda, Bobby, 
Penny, Archie J, Martha B, Harrison 
B, Maisie, George J, Freddie C, Olivia 
Ea, Olivia Z, Jasmine- Mei, Mariana, 
Lemon Class, Blue-Ivy & Lime Class. 

Summer Fair - Thank You 

Thank you to everyone who     
contributed to the fair, to those 
of you who were able to help and 
to those who came along to            
support the event. An amazing  
£1661.28 was raised. 

I would like to say a particular 
thank you to Julie Hope & Liz 
Baker who put a lot of work into 
organising the event. These          
community events could not go 
ahead with without a Friends 
committee.   

The year really does feel as 
though it is coming to an end 
now that the children have all 
visited their new classes. We 
look forward to the Year 5/6          
production next week!  
Mrs Bethan Scriven  

Books Amnesty 

And Summer Reading   

Remember to hand in any school 
books that you may have             
squirreled away at home. We 
ask that all books are returned 
to school by Friday 14th so we 
can audit our resources over the 
summer.  

We encourage children to take 
part in the library challenge but 
if for some reason this is not 
possible and you don’t have       
access to appropriate books at 
home, please speak to your 
child’s teacher and they will be 
able to organise a selection for 
you to borrow over the break.  

Jailbreak 
Well done to the Y5 Jailbreak 
team who made it though to the 
regional finals which took place 
this week. The children not only 
played skilfully but also showed 
excellent sportsmanship to     
finish in third place. A special 
mention must go to Olivia Z who 
won the ‘Player of the           
Tournament’ award.   

Reception Sports Day 
Well done to all of the children who 
took part in their first Sports Day 
this week. Seeing next years             
reception children coming in  for 
their visits in recent weeks, reminds 
us how much you have grown this 
year—I don’t just mean in size! 
Thank you to the families who were 
able to support this event. The rain 
just about held off!  


